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Invitation to Observe the 2024 Kurdistan Parliament Elections

The Independent High Electoral Commission in Iraq (IHEC) would like to
send you its compliments and has the honor to invite you to participate in the
process of observing the upcoming local election of the 2024 Kurdistan Parliament
Elections which will be conducted on the (20" of October, 2024).

The participation of your team to observe the electoral process will enhance
integrity and transparency of the electoral procedures and support the democratic
process in our country. In addition to support IHEC with all of the tasks it carry on,
to achieve integrate and transparent electoral process under the Electoral Law and
International Standards.

On this occasion, we would like to inform you that IHEC will be in charge of
the necessary security procedures to facilitate the movement of observers. Kindly
note that the travel expenses, accommodation and personal needs are exclusively the
responsibility of the observation team.

Finally, and to guarantee the participation of your team, please fill up the
application form of international observers at IHEC’s website via this link
(www.ihec.iq), and deliver it to IHEC by your authorized person who will be
provided later with the (Code of Conduct) of the international observers.

With our full thanks & appreciation

Omar Ajfimnad Mohammad
Chairman of th¢A3oard of Commissioners (BoC)
(IHEC)

For more information, please communicate with the International Observers Committee / National Office / Baghdad

Al-Hassan Qabas \ +9647700023373 \ Email (ihec.iobs@gamil.com).

Ascel Esmaee\ 07730992489 \ Kurdistan region Office
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